
  

  
  

STSROC   Report   for   EMP   Board   Meeting   
December   7,   2020     

  
Programs   and   Activities   Completed   

  
Recruitment   

We   have   successfully   added   two   new   youth   members   to   our   Board   of   Directors   -   one   student   is   
from   the   Fairport   school   district   and   one   student   is   from   Victor   Schools.    STSROC   continues   to   seek   
to   diversify   its   board   through   representation   from   several   local   school   districts.    Recruitment   both   
for   the   Board   and   general   volunteer   team   continues,   but   is   challenging   at   this   time.   

  
University   of   Rochester   -   Visit   to   Youth   In-Patient   Program   

  STSROC   is   planning   to   donate   items   to   the   program   that   will   contribute   positively   to   the   In-Patient   
experience.    In   November   a   representative   from   the   U   of   R   unit   attended   our   Board   meeting   and   
shared   with   us   their   needs.    We   are   currently   planning   the   purchasing   logistics,   again   di�cult   at   this   
time!   

  
Visioning   for   the   Future   

On   Veterans   Day   we   held   an   extended   daytime   meeting   to   plan   for   our   future,   specifically   the   
events   we   will   work   to   plan   for   2021,   in   light   of   COVID   19.    It   was   a   great   time   of   brainstorming   new   
ways   of   engaging   and   supporting   our   community.    As   with   so   many   organizations   whose   mission   
relies   on   in-person   events   2020   has   been   a   challenge!   

  
May   Media   Challenge   

STSROC   issued   a   social   media   challenge   to   our   followers.    We   asked   each   person   to   connect   with   3   
people,   checking   in   on   how   they   are   doing   mentally.    These   ‘check-ins’   were   to   be   more   than   surface   
conversations.    Followers   were   to   then   report   that   they   had   completed   the   task.    Each   report   back   to   
STSROC   will   translate   into   $1   being   given   by   STSROC   to   National   Alliance   on   Mental   Illness   -   NAMI   
Rochester.    STSROC   set   a   $2000   limit   for   this   challenge   and   final   donation   was   $700+.   

  
Upcoming   Programming   and   Activities   

  
Operational   Update   

● Finance   update   as   of   November   1    reported   by   Marie   Kamp   -   $12,313.     It   is   our   plan   to   donate   $2000   
of   these   funds   to   the   University   of   Rochester.    Our   last   large   influx   of   funds   was   from   the   Church   of   
Assumption   Pasta   Dinner   (over   $2000)   and   Mountain   Rise   UCC’s   annual   donation   ($250).     

● We   are   currently   switching   our   website   and   all   document   storage   to   a   Google   Suite   account.    This   is   
a   paid   account   ($12   per   month)   and   allows   for   much   more   functionality.   

● We   continue   to   work   to   recruit   new   members.      
  

2020-21   Board   Members   
  

● Jackson   Dietz   -   Co-Exec.   Director   
● Pamela   Renfro   -   Co-Exec.   Director   
● Sam   Dietz   -   Youth   Assistant   Director   
● Marie   Kamp   -   Treasurer   
● Lisa   Silver   –   Secretary     
● Susan   Reed   -   Recruitment     
● Laurie   Bobbo   -   Adult   Board   Member   
● Madi   Mullane   -   Young   Adult   Member   
● Elon   McDowell   -   Youth   Board   Member   
● Eva   O’Neil   -   Youth   Board   Member   

  


